
-----Original Message----- 

From: Nancy Davis  

Sent: Friday, February 09, 2007 9:33 AM 

To: mayor@milwaukee.gov 

Cc: mdamat@milwaukee.gov; ahamil@milwaukee.gov; wwade@mlwaukee.gov; 

bgreenstreet@mkedcd.org; mmurph@milwaukee.gov; RACInfo@mkedcd.org; 

rjbauma@milwaukee.gov; planadmin; historicpreservation@mkedcd.gov 

Subject: Losing Downer Avenue 

 

I'm very concerned about the potential loss of the Downer neighborhood's own unique 

character and sense of place. My experience of decades of Milwaukee residence 

includes 3 years in the Downer district during which I enjoyed the special style and 

ambiance that gave me a strong sense of what the late Mr. Rogers would have 

described as a real neighborhood. Please don't let this be lost. 

 

Sincerely, 

Nancy Lee Davis 


